
 

 

 

12 May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Mark McGowan MLA 
Premier; Minister for Public Sector Management; 
State Development, Jobs and Trade; Federal-State Relations 
1 Parliament Place 
WEST PERTH  WA  6005 
 
 
 
Dear Premier 
 
Proposed Promotional News Service – The Bureau 
 
I offer my support to Business News’ proposal to create a new Western-Australian focused news 
service, The Bureau; which will help promote WA’s innovative industries, businesses and individuals 
in the east coast and abroad. 
 
Western Australia often struggles to attract the interest and investment it deserves due to its 
geographic isolation.  Business News is to be commended for taking the initiative to build awareness 
of opportunities for collaboration and investment within the state.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ben Lisle 
Director 

 
 


